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 The Lord’s Compassion 

“Answer me, Lord, for your faithful love is good, in keeping with your abundant 
compassion, turn to me.” 

Psalm 69: 14. 

What do you think God’s face looks like when you engage with Him in prayer? 
While this can be seen as a complex question, we can be assured that God’s face is 
a compassionate one. God’s emotions are stronger than ours, so we can feel free to 

go to Him in prayer. 

What we all need to remember is that God’s heart towards us is like that of a com-
passionate Father. If you have chosen to love Him, you are His child. God loves us 
for who we are, such as, He doesn’t care what we look like because, we are all pre-

cious to Him. 

Prayer: Father, thank you that you invite me to boldly come to you when I need 
you. Thank you that your invitation to come to you, isn’t to come in fear. We know 
you eagerly await our steps towards you, and we know you will welcome us with a 

hug. 

Janet. 



What’s on… 

Sundays:                                                           

Worship service                            

10-11.15am followed by a cuppa 

and a chat. 

Mondays:  

Café Espresso: Last Monday of 

each month. All Welcome! 

Next—27th January 2025 10am 

Wednesdays:                              

Big Breakfast 7am to 10am                                            

Orange Sky Laundry 7am to 

9.00am.   

Fridays: 

Prayer Meeting 10-10:30am and  

Bible Study. 10.30 - 11.45am. 

All Welcome! 

 

Newsletter 

Do you have a favourite quote, story, poem or 
experience you would like to share? 

Do you have some news to share? 

Send your contributions via email to 

news@chelseachurchofchrist.org.au 

Or alternatively you can speak to Beth. 

  

Thought for the day.. 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

Contact Us 

Website:  www.chelseachurchofchrist.org.au 

Address: 3-5 Blantyre Avenue Chelsea 3196 

Mailing Address:  PO Box 357, Chelsea Vic 3196  

 www.facebook.comChelseaCommunityChurhofChrist 

 

Bible Study End of year arrangements 

Over the Christmas period we will be taking a break 
from Bible Study. Our last session will be Friday De-
cember 6th, 2024. We will welcome everyone back to 

Bible study on Friday 10th January 2025. 

 Janet 

 

Online Offering via Bank Transfer 

Account Name:  Chelsea Community 
Church of Christ 

BSB: 063118          Account Number:   
00900024 

Commonwealth Bank of Australia 

For more information call during office hours. 

Phone:   9773 0301 

Office Hours: Monday  8 –12, Wednesday 7—12,  

Friday 8-12 and Sunday 10—12 

 

Mailing List 

Would you like to keep up to date with the 
happenings at Chelsea Community Church 
of Christ? Join our newsletter mailing list. 
Send an email  with your contact details to  

news@chelseachurchofchrist.org.au or call 
97730301 during office hours. 

 

To keep in our prayers 

· Our planet and environment as we continue to face the 

consequences of climate change. 

· World Leaders as they manage conflict in our world for 

the good of all peoples. 

· People struggling with the cost of living crisis as we 

move into the Christmas season. 

· The residents and staff at Bupa Bonbeach Aged Care. 

· The Congregation of Uniting by the Bay Chelsea.  

· Our Board and Transitional team as they 

look to shape the future of our church.  

 

 Hearing Australia and Ingenia are visiting…. 

Free Hearing Tests—Chelsea Community Church of Christ 

Wednesday 4th of December 2024 - 830am –1130 am. For more information or to book a time call Kay in 
the office on 9773 0301. 

 

 

 

 

 
Café Espresso  

Our final Café Espresso for 2024 was held on Monday 25th November. It was well attended by 11 with a 
nice mix of ladies and gentlemen. A great time was had by all. We 
look forward to welcoming everyone back in early 2025.     

 

 

Big Breakfast News 

Our last breakfast for 2024 will be on the 18th of December 2024. It will be a Christmas cele-
bration. Our menu on the day will include pancakes as a special treat. Hampers will be hand-
ed out and we will be celebrating Christmas with Songs and Carols. Everyone is welcome to 

attend. 

 

Give respect to other’s thoughts and cherish their feelings.  

When you so this regularly, you’ll step into the magnificent world of wisdom 
and understanding. 

 Sourced from Hots-lyts.com 

 


